
2 June 2021 

From: SP School Relations (SP)  

Subject: Singapore Polytechnic Graduation Posters (Attn: Mr Mohamed Razali B Abdul Hamed) 

 

Dear Mr Razali,  

Singapore Polytechnic (SP) recently celebrated the graduation of the class of 2021. Your former student of 

Junyuan Secondary School was recognised for his outstanding academic achievements.  

Attached is his e-poster, which you may wish to use to inspire your current students. The physical poster 

will reach you within 2 weeks’ time.  

If you are sharing the good news with your students on social media, do remember to tag and like us on 

Facebook (www.fb.com/singaporepolytechnic) and Instagram (@singaporepoly).  

Meanwhile, stay safe and you may contact us at schoolrelations@sp.edu.sg if you have any enquiries on 

education and career guidance matters pertaining to SP and we would be most happy to assist. 

Thank you. 

Regards,   

Sharon Chew (Ms) 

f. Anne-Marie Teo (Ms) 

Manager 

Department of Communications 

Singapore Polytechnic 
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